
Joshua Bergman 

 

I am writing you this email to express my opinion on our current laws against cannabis. I feel 

as tho I am let down by our community on a daily basis. This gives me the impression I am 

looked upon as a second class citizen. I feel as if my qwality of life could be so much more if 

I wasn't put on a lower level then others. I feel if cannabis was legal it would open the same 

doors of opportunities that others have been given. Its hard living life with restrictions.  

 

Cannabis is not the problem, our laws are allowing us to keep people down an not be 

happy. This is not right. All men are equal.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 


